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Dcar Pucrto Rican Police Association,

On behalf of the National Latino Law Enforcement Organization (NLLEO) we want to congratulate you and
welcome you to the largest Latino law enforecement organization in the country. On September 30, 2016, the
PRPA voted and agreed to join NLLEO. This was great news that was applauded by our chapters and affiliates
across the country to include The Hispanic American Police Command Officers Association (HAPCOA),
Hispanic llinois State Law Enforcement Association (HISLEA), Massachusetts Latino Police Officers
Association (MLPOA), and the National Coalition of Latino Officers (NCLO)

We want to congratulate you on your continucd success with your membership, your respected police department
and most importantly your community that you serve. We look forward to your membership and promise that
NLLEO will provide a membership representation product second to none. Congratulations on your Christmas
Gala and to all your future scholarship recipients and award winners. Once again, welcome to NLLEO.,..........

George Aranda
National Director
NLLEO

Sincerely Yours,

George Aranda
President

“BUILDING THE FOUNDATION FOR THE FUTURE”



